
PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
CHANDIGARH, 22nd, December-2023, (Friday) :  This is for the information of the 

Candidates in particular and public in general that due to Shaheed Sabha on 28.12.2023 

Panjab Government had declared  Public Holiday.  Therefore, all the examinations scheduled 

for 28.12.2023 has been postponed on 03.01.2024.   

 
 

            Sd/-  
       Controller of Examinations    

     
 


